OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

November 7, 1958

Mr, Gordon Lewellywn

Aztec Oil & Gas Company

920 Mercantile Securities Bidg.
Dallas 1, Texas

. Dear Mr. Lewellywn:
We enclose two copies of Jirder R-1280 issued November 5,
1958, by the Oil Conservation Commission in Case 1538, which was
heard on October 22nd at Santa Fe before an examiner,
Very truly yours,

A, L. Porter, Jr,
Secretary - Director




